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O'Donnell, Shanna

From: Ryan Henry <rhenry@allinghamlaw.com>
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 3:08 PM
To: Rules Committee
Cc: Litchfield County Bar Association
Subject: Amendment to Rule 8.4
Attachments: Rule 8.4 Correspondence.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

Re:  Amendment to Rule 8.4 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
Attached in PDF Format, please find correspondence on behalf of the Litchfield County Bar Association.  Specifically, this 
is in regard to the proposed Amendment to Rule 8.4.  Thank you for the opportunity to participate in this matter. 
 
Very truly yours 
 
Ryan M. Henry, Esq. 
-President of the Litchfield County Bar Association 
 

 
 
This message is intended for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed, or for whom it is 
intended, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copy of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify us immediately so that we can make arrangements to have the materials 
returned to us at no cost to you.  Thank you. 
 
WARNING: FRAUD ALERT. If you receive an e-mail purporting to be from this office requesting that you wire 
or otherwise transfer funds, you must confirm the request and any corresponding instructions via telephone 
before you initiate any transfer. Hackers are targeting e-mails of attorneys and other businesses in attempts to 
initiate fraudulent wire requests.  
 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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